

Department of Public Works November 21, 2001 Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works James P. Purko Deputy Commissioner of Public Works

Honorable Members City of Milwaukee Common Council 200 E. Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Request for File Title

Dear Honorable Members:

The Department of Public Works is requesting a file in title only be opened for the purpose of authorizing the Commissioner of Public Works to enter into a month-to-month lease with the current operator for the continued operation of a City owned parking lot located at 1231 N. Broadway. The lot is being vacated by the current tenant on December 31, 2001 and is scheduled for redevelopment in June 2002. The complete resolution will be filled shortly and a proposed lease agreement submitted for your approval.

Very Truly Yours

, Mariano A. Schifalacqua

Commissioner of Public Works

Attachment

Cc: Catherine M. Anderson

Gregory Shelkow